

Date:

December 3, 2019

Subject:

Change in Withholding Notice dated July 24, 2019 - Nashville TN Post Office

Kennith L. Beasley Regional Coordinator, APWU Southern Region 11811 North Freeway, STE 385 Houston TX 77060

Steve Lassan National Business Agent, NALC 160 Commissioner Dr Meridianville, AL 35759-2038

Troy Clark National Business Agent, NALC 43456 Mound Rd STE 501 Sterling Heights MI 48314

Eleen Mills Regional Director, NPMHU Sputhern Region 1101 Connecticut Ave NW STE 500 Washington DC 20036

Sharyn Stone Central Region Coordinator, APWU 330 S Wells St STE 800 Chicago IL 60606

Dear Union Representatives:

You are being advised that the notification dated July 24, 2019 regarding the withholding provisions of Article 12 for the Nashville TN Post Office is now withdrawn. This letter will confirm that we have withdrawn from Article 12 for this impact. No clerk employees were involuntarily moved from this office.

If, you have any further questions regarding this notification, please reach out to Mary Ducey, Area Labor Relations Specialist at (609)-314-0044.

Thank you.

Jill Miniard

Manager, Labor Relations

Eastern Area

Cc:

Area Manager, Human Resources District Manager, Human Resources District Manager, Labor Relations Area LR Specialist, Mary Ducey Area LR Specialist, Karen Gandy-Harris Area Complement Coordinator, Maryann Raynish

